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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS TO THE ZONING CODE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Pound Ridge will hold a public hearing on 
June 13, 2023, commencing at 8:00 pm, or as soon thereafter as time allows, to provide an opportunity 
for public comment on two proposed modifications to the Zoning Code: 1) the addition of a definition of 
the term “increased minimum setbacks” and 2) clarification of the meaning and application of the terms 
“lot coverage” and “building coverage.”   

The public may attend either in person at the Town House, 179 Westchester Avenue, Pound Ridge, or 
via Zoom videoconference using the following login/dial-in information: 

Join with video:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84483629468 

Join by phone with audio only: Dial-in number: 929-205-6099 
Meeting ID: 844 8362 9468 

The proposed legislation will be posted to the town website (townofpoundridge.com) and will also be 

available in the Town Clerk’s office. 

Erin Trostle, Town Clerk 

Dated at Pound Ridge, New York 

May 12, 2022 


